
 Spring 2018 

Free Electric Vehicle (EV) Charging Begins April 20 

Electric vehicle (EV) charging stations will open on 

Friday, April 20, for public use in all downtown LPA 

parking garages. This free new service will help  

reduce the carbon footprint in the City of Lancaster. 

 

The EV stations, the first public charging stations in 

the city, are located near the entrances of each  

garage and can be identified by bright green painted sections and signs. The stations will 

be able to accommodate:  six vehicles in Prince St., and two each in Penn Square, E. King  

St., Duke St. and Water St.  

 

To use, customers must first download the Chargepoint app on the App Store or Google 

Play and go to the Lancaster EV location. A credit card is used to register on the app, but 

it won’t be charged for EV charging at LPA garages. 

 

Depending on the vehicle make and model of the vehicle, the EV charging will take  

different lengths of time. When finished, patrons will be notified via the app, and should 

move their vehicles so others can use the service. 

Have a Voice in Our  

Strategic Planning Process 

Participate in Lancaster Parking 

Authority’s new strategic plan: 

• Attend the public meeting on 

Thursday, April 30, 4:30-6 

p.m., at the LPA office, 30 W. 

Orange St., across from  the 

Prince Street Garage. 

• Fill out survey on LPA web-

site:  

www.lancasterparkingauthority.com/ 

Get the ParkLancaster 

App for On-Street  

Parking 

 

Download new parking app on the App 

Store or Google Play  

 

-Set up account with your license plate 

number, state, and payment info. 

-Find open space; select time to park. 

-Add zone number from signs and stickers 

near your parking space. 

-Get reminders 15 minutes before your 

time runs out;  if needed, add more time. 

2018 Juror Parking Dates in Prince Street Garage  

April:  16, 18, 23, 25, 30                                   July: 9, 11, 16, 18, 30 

May:  2, 7, 9, 14, 16, 21, 23                             August: 1, 6, 8, 13, 15, 20, 22, 27, 29 

June:  4, 6, 11, 13, 18, 20, 25, 27 

LPA Employees 

in Training — 

LPA employees 

participate in 

training sessions 

throughout the 

year.  

A recent session 

(top ) 

focused on  

mental health 

first aid training, 

while a second 

session, bottom, 

included Larry 

Cohen, LPA  

executive  

director,  

reviewing  

customer service 

expectations with 

employees. 

Report Your Parking  
Enforcement Concerns 

 

Call the Lancaster Parking Authority, 717-

299-0907; leave a message outside week-

day hours , 7:30 a.m.-5 p.m.  

Messages are monitored by LPA staff 

24/7/365. 

For emergency parking concerns (blocked 

fire hydrant or driveway or inappropriate 

use of a handicapped parking space) call  

Lancaster City Police, 717- 664-1180. 

https://www.chargepoint.com/drivers/mobile/
https://www.lancasterparkingauthority.com/
tel:(717)%20299-0907
tel:(717)%20299-0907

